
To All Faculty, Staff, and Administrators: 

After consultation with the College Presidents, the Kern Community College District will continue the 
2021 Spring Semester with hybrid operations. The majority of instruction and support operations will 
continue in the current online and remote environment. A limited number of instructional courses and 
support functions will be provided in-person for students to continue their progress to degree. 
Understanding this decision is disappointing to some, it was made in the interests of maintaining the 
health and safety of our students and employees. 

The College Presidents will continue to communicate their specific operational plans to their campus 
community. We are optimistic that with the progress of potential vaccines and treatments KCCD can 
return to campus operations in fall 2021. We will continue to share information and planning details as 
soon as they become available. 

 Stay Safe and Stay Healthy 

Tom Burke 
Chancellor  
Kern Community College District 


